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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

      

FEMA announces Flagler County residents eligible for assistance following Milton as of 
October 12 

 

October 12, 2024- Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) announced Saturday morning 
that residents of Flagler County are now eligible for financial assistance and other emergency 
resources in the wake of Hurricane Milton. 

Per FEMA: “Assistance can include grants for temporary housing and home repairs, low-cost loans 
to cover uninsured property losses and other programs to help individuals and business owners 
recover from the effects of the disaster.” 

Flagler County residents can apply at www.disasterassistance.gov to begin the process.  

Additional information regarding Hurricane Milton closures, advisories, and more, visit 
flaglercounty.gov/emergency or utilize the Emergency Operations Call Center line at 386-313-4200 
from 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. today, Saturday, October 12, 2024 and Sunday, October 13th. 

Find the latest updates on: 

• Instagram: www.Instagram.com/FlaglerEOC 

• X (Twitter): www.Twitter.com/FlaglerEOC 

• Facebook: www.Facebook.com/FlaglerEOC 

• Web: www.FlaglerCounty.gov/emergency 
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